[image: image1.jpg]MORRIS MURDOCK

TRAVEIL














March 6, 2020
Dear  Morris Murdock Traveler,  (or replace with Traveler name) 

Morris Murdock Travel is closely monitoring the Covid-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak worldwide.  As always, your safety and well-being is our top priority.   As the situation continues to evolve, we understand that you may have concerns about your current and future travel plans.  

 The decision to travel or delay plans at this time is a very personal one based on many factors. Our travel advisors are here to discuss any questions you may have and options that may be available to change or cancel your travels.  If you are considering cancelling, it is also important to contact your travel insurance provider to assess coverage.  As you may have heard, many policies are not covering “Fear of Travel” due to Coronavirus at this time.  

Additionally, we have been working closely with our suppliers to promote your interests and many have changed their cancellation and or payment options to allow you more time to make your decision in this rapidly changing situation. It is important that you consider all factors when making such decisions, but your health and comfort level are paramount.  Again, we are here to discuss and to help you ascertain all the options and factors you should be considering.     

We all hope the situation stabilizes and resolves quickly, but while it is evolving it is important to refer to verified information sources.  We recommend the CDC (Centers for Disease Control), WHO (World Health Organization) and US Department of State Advisories as the best resources at this time.  

For your information, our office staff members are continuing to travel. (enter your own travel plans statement here. or you can use this statement):  Over the next couple months many of my co-workers are looking forward to travel adventures to exciting destinations including Canada, Ireland, Israel. 
We look forward to continuing to work with you on current and future travel plans and thank you for your trust.  


Sincerely, 



